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14 Charles lLane
New York, N.Y. 10014

March 26, 1973
T0_ALL SWP MEMBERS

Dear Comrades,

At its March 23 meeting the Political Committee decided
to open the party internal bulletin to written contributions
from party members on the international issues in dispute in
the world movement. The opening of this literary discussion
on the international issues had been previously authorized
by the National Committee.

At a later date the Convention Call will open the party
internal bulletin to contributions on all the other questions
before the party convention in addition to the disputed inter-
national questions.

The opening of this literary discussion on disputed
international issues does not open the oral preconvention
discussion in the branches. The date for the opening of the
oral discussion in the branches will be set by the Conven-
tion Call which will be issued by the National Committee at
its plenary meeting April 29,

Contributions to the literary discussion on the world
movement should be submitted in typed, triple-spaced format to
the national office and should include title, author, and
author's branch. Contributions should be typed 60 characters
or less to a line to facilitate type-setting for the bulletin.

Comradely,

Lew Jofies
SWP National Office



